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Dear, 

Mrs. Mgr. Pavla Pvolna,  

Ing. Jaroslav Masin and 

Prof. MUDr. Vladimir Lonsky  

 

Accreditation of The Czech Perfusion Education Programme 

 

 

On behalf of the European Board of Cardiovascular Perfusion (EBCP) and as Secretary of the 
Accreditation Sub Committee I would like to congratulate you and your team for a very well 
organised and functional Perfusion training school.  

I am forwarding your site visit report. 

The European Board of Cardiovascular Perfusion is looking forward to continue working together 
with you and your team on improving Perfusion Education in Europe. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Marko Pajic B.Sc. Med, CCP, ECCP  

Secretary EBCP Accreditation Sub Committee 

 

 


